
Hi Betty, 

  

I know the CPSC meeting on July 19th is not a public participation meeting, but I would like to 

request delegation status. Please let me know if there is anything further you require from me in 

the regard? I understand that the Committee at its meeting on the 19th will decide whether to 

grant the request.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Chris Schafer 
Uber Public Policy Manager - Canada 
www.uber.com 
  

 

http://www.uber.com/

